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I write in support of this bill. Corporate ownership of medical practice has worsened 

patient outcomes and care. There have been increasing wait times, boarding, and 

more difficulty navigating the healthcare system. This bill would help eliminate non-

physicians from dictating medical care - it would keep them from making employment 

and staffing decisions, and prevent the focus being on profit and metrics and instead 

of what it should be on - patient outcomes.  


